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Hello,  

I am writing on behalf of all the individuals who work and are supported by the 

Oregon Craft Cider Industry.  

I have been lucky enough to work for 2 Towns Ciderhouse for almost 10 years. In 

that time I have seen the positive impacts our company, and other companies have 

on their communities.  

 

We are so lucky to live and work in a state that has access to such high quality 

ingredients as well as supporting our local economies!  

 

This tax would not only negatively impact the cider industry, but locally owned 

restaurants grocery stores, event venues, famers etc.  

 

Please think of the people of Oregon and small business owners.  

 

Thank you,  

 

  


